
SCHOOL SUPPLY SHOPPING
JUST GOT EASIER

TIRED OF SCRAMBLING IN AUGUST TO GET ALL ITEMS
ON YOUR GRADE-LEVEL SUPPLY LISTS? WE’VE GOT

YOU COVERED

Over the summer, the Wildwood PTA will be purchasing ALL school
supplies from the classroom supplies lists. By purchasing these

school supplies in bulk, we can help you avoid the hassle of
visiting multiple stores to complete your supply list and reduce the

cost of buying individually! We will deliver the supplies to the
classrooms before school begins & they will be at your student's

desk, ready to use on the first day of school.

We are asking for a suggested donation of $20 per student,
which can be brought to the office at any time between now

and the start of the 2024-25 school year, if you are able to
help offset the cost. We have attached an envelope for this

donation for your convenience. Regardless of donations,
classroom supplies will be provided for your child.

If you enjoy purchasing school supplies as part of your annual
"Getting Ready for School" routine, we suggest using the supplies
you purchase to set up a homework station in your home, so your

Tiger is equipped & ready for a great school year!

ENJOY YOUR SUMMER!
WILDWOOD PTA


